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MR David Loomes
- 6 Marina PL
belrose NSW 2085

RE: Mod2024/0473 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

My concern is with the loading dock facility. My reading of the proposed modification is to
reduce the three loading dock spaces to one and this seems to be the opinion of the other
submissions. However Council's Traffic Engineer appears to read it as reducing from three to
two.
I think two spaces would be preferable to reduce the possible queuing of delivery vehicle on
the busy Glenrose Place and Glen Street.




